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Baha’is Host 

I] Japanese 
At Lunch 
WILMETTE—In their quest 

for world peace through re- 
ligion, eleven Japanese lead- 
ers spent Sunday afternoon 

as guests of the United Stites 

Baha’is at a luncheon in the 
national headquarters buildiny 
on Sheridan rd. and at the 
public services which followed 
in the nearby Baha’i Houst: of 
Worship. They were chosen 
by the international Inter- 
Faith Fellowship of Tokyw io 
represent a cross-section of thc 
religious life of Japan. 

Each of the leaders was pre- 
sented with a copy of-the Ba- 
ha’i Peace Program which sets 
forth the spiritual basis on 
which, Baha’is are confident, 
world peace can be built. 

Hugh Chance, secretary of 
the Nationa] Spiritual _Assem- 
biy of the Baha’is of the Unit- 
ed States, reviewed the efforts 
being made by Baha’is all over 
the world in a ten-year cru- 
sade to lay a spiritual] foun- 
dation and to establish an ad- 
ministrative order to imple- 
ment it. 

Also a guest of the Baha'is, | 
and one of the readers at the 
Sunday afternoon service, was 
Dr. Mareus Bach. Dr. Bach is 
tour host for the delegation, , 
sponsored by the school of re- | 
ligion, State University of! 
Jowa. 
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